
The NOCF team are delighted to announce that the 2019 event has now been secured! 

 

Saturday 30th November, 2019 

 

Due to pre-existing bookings, we were unable to obtain a suitable date at the Kennel Club building, 

but we have found a new venue just 10 minutes away. 

 

So, from 2019, the National Obedience Class Finals will be held at The Sports Connexion, Leamington 

Road, Ryton On Dunsmore, Coventry CV8 3FL.  We will try to secure a booking as close to the last 

Saturday in November as possible. 

 

 

 

From 2020, we will be holding the finals in their Arena, but in 2019, we have the use of their slightly 

smaller main sports hall. 

 

Obviously, this will necessitate a different layout to the show and the rings, and please be aware that 

there are various sports courts marked out on the floor of the hall. 

 

 



 

 

 

There is plenty of parking, immediately adjacent to the venue, and a grass area for exercising dogs. 

There is no camping on site, but Stoneleigh Lodge is still only 10 minutes away! 

 



We anticipate a slightly lower cost for the venue in 2019 and may therefore be able to pass this 

saving on to competitors by way of slightly reduced entry fees. Further details will be released as 

soon as possible. 

 

Full qualifying dates and information will be released in January 2019. 

 

The NOCF Team 


